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U.S. Forest Service Alaska Roadless Rule Committee:

 

As a former fisheries biologist/freshwater ecologist I know what the impacts of roads in the forest can have on our

water resources and by extension the impacts on fish and aquatic life important to them. The Tongass and

Chugach National Forests are too important to be threatened by needless road building! I support the "no action"

alternative and urge you to do the same! Sincerely,

 

Bruce Reininger

 

Enterprise, OR 97282
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